
 

Burnside Bulletin 

Your perseverance has paid off! 

Thank you to all of your for your perseverance regarding our new school lunch 
system! I am sure you will agree that being able to manage payments online is 

a much easier system for everyone! 

Thursday 17th September 2020 

Safeguarding Update 

This week the Safeguarding        

Update is about Tech                      

Communication. It was shared by 

the National Online Safety                

Website. 

Homework on Google Classroom 

Our brand new and exciting Google Classroom is well and 

truly underway. The teachers have all set homework on the 

platform and children are accessing the system. It is an ex-

pectation that all children in our school complete home-

work at home on a weekly basis. Please support your child 

to achieve this! 



Remote Learning 

The Government expects all schools to have a Remote Learning offer in place by the end of September 

in order to ensure that children who are absent from school continue to learn and are exposed to the 

same curriculum as their peers in school. Parents and carers will shortly be receiving a Home School 

Agreement with regards our new Google Classroom. Class teachers will be  uploading work onto this 

area weekly in order to facilitate home learning for children who are isolating. Our expectation is that 

all children who are absent from school for more than two days, and are well enough to do so, begin 

accessing the Google Classroom. Children should communicate with their adults in class regularly and 

complete work in English, Maths and one other subject daily. Further information about this can be 

found in our school website under the Covid-19 tab. 

Uniform 

Thank you to everyone for following our school    

uniform policy! The children are looking extremely 

smart! A reminder that  tracksuit bottoms and   

trainers are not part of  our school uniform.  

And finally… 

Please remember that  we are here to support children and their families. Please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office via email or telephone for additional information or support. The    

teachers are contactable via the Key Stage email address and also by booking a telephone       

appointment via the school office and these methods should be your first line of communication if 

you have any concerns or questions about your child. As we adjust to the new routines, it is        

important to remember that we are all in this together!  Thank you, as always, for your support as 

we work together to help your children learn and grow in particularly challenging times! 

Stay safe, 

Mrs Charlton 

Free School Meal         

Eligibility  

If you think your                 

circumstances may have 

changed, please contact 

the school office. It is easy 

to check your eligibility! 

Drop off  and pick up times 

Please remember not to arrive early for drop off and pick up times. We have been opening the 

gate early to alleviate numbers at the gate and ensure families can carry out safe social              

distancing; however, from next week, the gate will not open until 8.40am so please bring your         

children at their allocated time!  


